Hanford Sentinel
Newspaper notice for publication in Hanford Sentinel and for posting on valleyair.org

NOTICE OF FINAL ACTION
FOR THE ISSUANCE OF
EMISSION REDUCTION CREDITS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Air Pollution Control Officer has issued Emission
Reduction Credits (ERCs) to Central Valley Cooperative, Inc for emission reductions
generated by the shut down of the cotton gin, at 9845 Hanford-Armona Rd, Hanford, CA.
The quantity of ERCs to be issued is 95 Ib-NOx/yr, 0 Ib-SOx/yr, 10,927 Ib-PM10/yr, 19
Ib-COlyr, 5 Ib-VOC/yr and 56 metric tons CO2elyr.

No comments were received following the District's preliminary decision on this project.

The application review for Project # C-1173456 is available for public inspection at
http://www.valleyair.org/notices/public_notices_idx.htm, the SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY
UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 1990 EAST GETTYSBURG
AVENUE, FRESNO, CA 93726, and at any other District office. For additional information,
please contact the District at (659) 230-6000.



